
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-00583

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Rick Moore <cartrack1204@msn.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 1:16 PM
secreta ry < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Stawick,

This letter is concerning RIN 3038-AC61. I strongly disagree with the proposed changes to the
retail Forex leverage availability. As a "small" trader I have been very successful with only several
thousand dollars in my account and at risk. The proposed change would remove my ability to
trade Forexaltogether. Are you trying to create a market where only the wealthy can participate?
Please keep the Forex market open to everyone and not just the rich.

Sincerely,

Rick S. Moore


